
 

Our week in Reception: 15th-19 th May 2017 
 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development Communication and Language 
 

Our thought of the week is ‘trying to do our best’.  
 
 

 

We will be encouraging the children to find out a fact about an animal 
they might find at the Zoo and share it with the class.  

Physical Development Literacy 
 

We will be consolidating all of the letters we have learnt so far. 
 

We will be continuing to form some capital letters correctly. 
 

We will be continuing to practise writing our full name independently. 
 

 

We will be making a class book based on Rod Campbell’s story ‘Dear 
Zoo’. We will be making a lift the flap book to enjoy as a class.  

Mathematics Understanding of the World  
 

We will be continuing to learn how to use number lines to help us 
answer word problems. 
 

 

 

We will be looking at Rainforest Animals in preparation for our trip to 
Marwell Zoo. 
 

Expressive Arts and Design Parent Information 
 

During Art, we will be creating giant rainforest flowers.  
 

 

 

We would be very grateful if any parent volunteers for our Marwell 
Zoo trip, could kindly sign up on our parent boards.  The trip will be on 
Thursday 25th May. 
 

Please look very smart for our class photographs on Thursday 18th 
May. 
 
Could all children please prepare a fact about their favourite animal 
they may find at the zoo to share with the class. 


